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From: Brown, Caroline (NSD) <Caroline.Brown@usdoj.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2013 10:29 AM

To: George Li

Subject: FW: Next Communications, STA Extension Request
Attachments: Section 214 STA Extension Application - Nov. 2013 - filed.pdf

Team Telecom approves the extension of a STA for Next Communications for 30 days.
Thanks!

Caroline

Caroline Brown

Attorney Advisor

National Security Division, Foreign investment Review Staff
202.233.0709 (direct dial)

caroline.brown@usdoj.gov

From: King, Colleen [mailto:CKing@wileyrein.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 9:07 PM

To: George Li; David Krech; Adrienne Downs

Cc: Hindin, Jennifer; Worlton, Amy

Subject: Next Communications, STA Extension Request

Attached please find a copy of an STA extension request that was filed today by Next Communications. The current STA
expires November 22, 2013.

We will send a copy of the filing to Team Telecom and ask for them to approve the extension.
Thanks,

Colleen

Colleen A. King | Attorney At Law | Wiley Rein LLP | 1776 K Street NW | Washington, DC 20006
(Tel) 202.719.7307 | (Fax) 202.719.7049 | CKing@wileyrein.com

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may constitute an attorney-client
communication and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY
WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please do not read, copy or forward
this message. Please permanently delete all copies and any attachments and notify the sender immediately by



